
Opposition to Stopping Funding for Prairie 
Public Broadcasting 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposal of stopping funding for Prairie Public 
Broadcasting. As a frequent viewer of PBS, I believe it is essential to address the misinformation 
presented during the testimony in the House. The claim that Prairie Public is pro-abortion is 
unfounded and lacks any evidence. Throughout my extensive experience watching Prairie Public, I 
have never encountered any content that suggests a stance on this issue. 

Prairie Public Broadcasting plays a crucial role in delivering much-needed educational 
programming to the community. Their content is meticulously curated to provide valuable 
educational resources, which are indispensable for the growth and development of our society. 
Additionally, Prairie Public offers a variety of high-quality English series on a regular basis, enriching 
our cultural experiences and promoting a deeper understanding of diverse perspectives. 

I urge you to vote 'No' on the proposal to stop funding Prairie Public Broadcasting. The services they 
provide are irreplaceable, and cutting their funding would be a disservice to the community. It is 
vital that we continue to support and sustain the valuable contributions Prairie Public makes to our 
education and cultural enrichment. 

Please consider the significant impact your vote can have on the future of public broadcasting and 
the educational resources it provides. Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Becker 


